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Dear Business Owner: 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS OR ORGANIZATION AND 
HELP LOCAL KIDS AT THE SAME TIME? YOU CAN!! 

The OBALL Board is starting its annual appeal for the 2024 season. Sponsorships and 
contributions provide uniforms, equipment, trophies, field  maintenance, umpires, and 
an end-of-year picnic for the children from our Old Brooklyn area. 

OBALL is now entering its 30th year and getting stronger every year with more children  
participating. Our program provides FUNdamentals for all children from the age of 3 
until the age of 19.  

We are depending on contributions from corporations and families to run the OBALL 
program  this year. As always, it is tax deductible as OBALL is a non-profit, tax-
exempt organization. 

We feel these activities will provide positive influences for the children. Also, the 
children learn  to develop teamwork and sportsmanship, which are essential in their 
growth and development to  be a part of the community in which we all live and work. 
If you are interested in sponsoring a team and would like your business or 
organizations name on the back of a team’s t-shirt, please  send your completed 
application and contribution as soon as possible to the following address: 

OBALL 

P.O. Box 609623 
Cleveland, Ohio 
44109 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 

Sincerely, 

Desiree Miller 
OBALL Board Treasurer 


